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May 27, 2025 
 
Nathan Tezak 
Tezak Stone & Aggregate Supply, Inc. 
6200 County Road 37 
Cotopaxi, CO 81223 
 
RE: Tezak No 2 Pit, Permit No. M-1981-080; 2025 Annual Report Review 
 
Dear Mr. Tezak, 

 On May 24, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received the 2025 Annual Report and Map for the Tezak No 2 Pit, Permit No. M-1981-080. A 
review of the submission was done by the Division and an item was identified that requires 
additional attention and clarification.  

There is a handwritten statement on the map indicating that the topsoil stockpile was relocated. 
Please confirm that the topsoil was relocated and where the topsoil stockpile was relocated to in 
a cover letter and supplemental map in response to this letter by June 11, 2025.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by email at 

Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us or by phone at (720) 666-1065.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Jocelyn Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
 
Ec: Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
 Mike Tezak, Tezak Stone & Aggregate Supply 


